
PCC.I/DEC. 295 (XXXIV-19)1 

 

LIAISON DECLARATION WITH ITU-D QUESTION 4/2 
 

 

The 34 Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 

Communication Technologies (PCC.I),  

 

DECIDES: 

 

To instruct the Executive Secretary of the CITEL, to send a letter to the ITU-D Q4/2 rapporteur group of 

the International Telecommunications Union (ITU) regarding assistance to developing countries for 

implementing conformance and interoperability (C&I) programmes and combating counterfeit ICT 

equipment and theft of mobile devices. 
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ANNEX TO DECISION PCC.I/DEC. 295 (XXXIV-19) 
 

Committee/ 

Work Group/ 

Rapporteurship 

PCC.I 

Working Group on Policy and 

Regulation 

XXV PCC I MEETING: 

TELECOMUNICATIONS/ICT 

From April 29 to May 3, 2019 

Lima, Peru 

Title:  Collaboration on conformance and interoperability (C&I) programmes and 

combating counterfeit ICT equipment and theft of mobile devices 

 

 LIAISON COMMUNICATION 

For action to:  

For comments to:  

For information to: ITU-D Q4/2 

Approval:  

Deadline:  

Contact: Name: Luis Fleitas 

Organization CONATEL 

Country Paraguay 

Tel:+ 595 21 438-2601 

Fax:  

E-mail: lfleitas@conatel.gov.py 

Contact: Name Hugo Romero 

Organization Comisión de Regulación de 

Comunicaciones 

Country Colombia 

Tel:  

Fax: 

E-mail: hugo.romero@crcom.gov.co 

 

 

The 34 Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and Communication 

Technologies (PCC.I) received with pleasure and considered the liaisons from ITU-D Q4/2 that were generated in their 

September 2018 and April 2019 meetings.  PCC.I appreciates the invitation to collaborate on matters related to 

conformance and interoperability (C&I), combating counterfeit equipment and mobile theft. 

 

The subjects touched by ITU-D Q4/2 are of great interest to the PCC.I membership.  At its 34 Meeting during the week of 

29 April 2019, PCC.I received the attached contribution from the Argentinean administration that describes a program to 

address stolen mobile devices and blocking their use in all countries.  PCC.I hopes that the experience in Argentina may 

be of value to the studies in ITU-D Q4/2. 

 

Also attached is the report of the PCC.I Working Group on Policy and Regulation, where the corresponding studies are 

pursued within CITEL. 

 

PCC.I looks forward to continued collaboration with ITU-D Q4/2.  The next meeting of PCC.I will take place in Asunción, 

Paraguay from 30 September through 4 October 2019. 
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